
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 2, 2015 
 

 
CAR BURGLARY INVESTIGATION LEADS DEPUTIES 

TO STOLEN GUNS, DRUGS, AND THOUSANDS IN CASH 
 

 
An investigation into a car 
burglary led Okaloosa County 
Sheriff’s Office deputies to the 
recovery of stolen goods and 
firearms Friday.  
A car burglary involving a 
stolen iPad took place early this 
morning outside a home on 
Twin Bay View in Fort Walton 
Beach. 
The investigation led OCSO 
deputies to 104 Harbeson 

Avenue.  A search warrant was executed in apartment A at 
that address and deputies recovered the stolen iPad, stolen 
guns, drugs, and more than $4000 in cash. 
26-year old Felicita Dora Garcia and 26-year old David 
Christian Woods, both of 104 Harbeson Avenue, 
Apartment A, are charged with dealing in stolen property.  
The investigation is continuing and additional charges are 
pending. 
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